
From: Pamela Timmons
To: Mark Taylor
Subject: RE: Public Records Request: TCC ref # 1MN1390
Date: Thursday, May 20, 2021 2:46:00 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Good afternoon,
 
None of the businesses listed are vendors for the City of Bellbrook.
 
Thank you,
Pamela Timmons
Clerk of Council

From: Mark Taylor <mark.taylor@theclaimscenter.com> 
Sent: Thursday, May 20, 2021 1:10 PM
To: Pamela Timmons <P.Timmons@cityofbellbrook.org>
Subject: Public Records Request: TCC ref # 1MN1390
 
Hello,
 
Please see the attached public records request.
 
Thanks
Mark
 
 

Mark Taylor
Research Analyst
The Claims Center, LLC
P.O. Box 47604
Plymouth, MN 55447
866-233-0353 Ext. 1532
mark.taylor@theclaimscenter.com

This e-mail is covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C.§§ 2510-2521 and is legally privileged. This e-mail, and any
attachment, contains confidential and privileged material for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). Any review, use, distribution or
disclosure by others is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient (or authorized to receive for the recipient), please contact
the sender by reply e-mail and delete all copies of this message and any attachments.
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